
TERM  4     2018       GRADE 1 / 2 

 

Auslan  
In term 4, grades 1 & 2 will be extending upon 

family and how to sign about life at home; for 

example, my bedroom, the lounge room and 

kitchen. We will be also learning to sign basic 

occupations such as doctor, policeman and 

paramedic. 

  
Occupations    

                                                          

Lesley Dickins    

 

 

Sustainability: 
Grade 1/2 inquiry unit is “Living on Earth” Stu-
dents think about the environment and sustaina-
bility. The survival of all living things and their 
communities is connected to their ability to share 
our earth. Students investigate the importance of 

recycling cans and food scraps. 

This term we look forward to the harvesting of 
vegetables from the school’s Vegetable Garden. 
Students have already taken advantage of the 
planting and maintaining seedlings of carrots, 
beetroot, tomatoes, lettuce and cabbage plants. 

We look forward to harvest day later this term.  

 
Wal Raghdo 

 

 

 

 

Music / Performing 
Arts 

Students in the 1/2 unit this term will use their 

developing stage presence to create a great 

piece for the end of year school concert. Student 

centered development of performance pieces are 

key to ensuring that a high level of motivation is 

felt throughout rehearsals and leading into the 

concert. With 1/2 J creating an original song and 

1/2 T performing ‘Rise’ by Jonas Blue, it’s going 

to be a blast! 

 

 

 

 

 

John Koutsonikolas 

 

Physical Education  
During term four the grade 1/2 students will be 
immersed in a skipping program aimed at devel-
oping fitness, body strength and coordination.  
During the last three weeks of term four, the 
students will develop their skipping skills on an 
individual and group basis.  As the students 
skills progress the activities will become more 
advanced.  Students will have the opportunity to 
challenge themselves with the following skip-
ping skills: twist, criss cross, two in a rope, one 
in one out and link jumping. To start off the term 
the grade 1/2 students will be introduced to 
Basketball.  The skills that will be developed will 
be; dribbling skills, passing, shooting, team 

work and court movement and positioning.   

 

 

Vanessa Shiels 

 

      

 

Visual Arts    
Throughout Term 4, the children in Grade 1 / 2 

will continue to experiment with a variety of art 

tools and skills to create their artwork. Construc-

tion and Printing skills and techniques will be a 

focus for this term. The children will gather an 

awareness of how puppets are used in theatre 

and for play. They will experience constructing 

their own puppet using a variety of materials to 

decorate. Artwork relating to Christmas / cultural 

celebrations will incorporate learned skills and 

techniques to finish off the year 

 

Deb Morgan 
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